
UKS2 Year A Term Thr Malin Bridge Primary School Key Stage 2

Geography

Locate the world's countries, with a focus on
Europe and countries of particular interest to
pupils.

Locate the world's countries, with focus on
North and South America and countries of
particular interest to pupils.

Locate the geographic zones of the world.

Understand geographical similarities and
differences through the study of human and
physical geography of a region or area in a
European country.

Understand geographical similarities and
differences through the study of the human and
physical geography of a region or area within
North or South America.

Use a wide range of geographical sources in
order to investigate places and patterns.

History

Early Civilizations achievements and an in-depth
study of one of the following: Ancient Sumer;
The Indus Valley; Ancient Egypt; The Shang
Dynasty.

A non- European society that contrasts with
British history chosen from: 
    • Early Islamic Civilization 
    • Mayan Civilization 
    • Benin.

Art & Design

Use experiences, other subjects across the
curriculum and ideas as inspiration for artwork.

Learn about the great artists, architects and
designers in history.

Music

Play and perform in solo and ensemble contexts,
using voice and playing instruments with
increasing accuracy, control and expression.

Design & Technology

Design

use research and develop design criteria to
inform the design of innovative, functional,
appealing products that are fit for purpose,
aimed at particular individuals or groups.

Make

select from and use a wider range of tools and
equipment to perform practical tasks, such as
cutting, shaping, joining and finishing, accurately.

Evaluate

evaluate their ideas and products against their
own design criteria and consider the views of
others to improve their work.

understand how key events and individuals in
design and technology have helped shape the
world

Cooking and nutrition

prepare and cook a variety of predominantly
savoury dishes using a range of cooking
techniques.

Science

Biology

All living things

Look at the life cycle of animals and plants.

Look at classification of plants, animals and
micro organisms.

Look at reproduction in plants and animals, and
human growth and changes.

Working Scientifically

Across all year groups scientific knowledge and
skills should be learned by working scientifically.
(This is documented in the Essentials for
progress section.)

Religious Education

Study three of the major six religions not
studied in depth in order to gain a brief outline.
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